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Bright Week, 2023 
 

Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ, 
 

Christ is risen! Alleluia!  This letter is a call for you, as a member of the Society of the Holy 

Trinity or as one intending to subscribe to the Rule, to pay your dues for 2023. The annual dues 

are $330.00.  
 

Dues are payable by Holy Trinity Sunday, which this year is June 4th. If you are unable to pay a 

portion of this year’s dues, you may request a waiver from your Dean for part, or even for the 

total, but please consider how much you might actually be able to pay. 
 

A form for you to use when you pay your dues is included in this mailing.  Please fill this form 

out, so that I have up-to-date information about your mailing address, phone numbers and details 

of your ministry. Return the form with your dues payment. You may also find this form on 

the Facebook page and the website. 
 

You may pay your dues online with a credit card through PayPal which can be accessed through 

our website: www.societyholytrinity.org. You can also go directly to PayPal and use the address 

societyholytrinity@gmail.com. Be aware: if you pay your dues this way, your cost will be 

$344.00, to offset the fees that PayPal charges users (even nonprofits).  
 

If your dues are paid by your parish or organization, please be sure they send the form with the 

payment so I know for whom the payment is intended. 
 

Please remember that dues are not a fee for attendance at the General Chapter Retreat. All 

members pay dues, whether or not they attend the retreat, because dues are each individual’s 

pledge of investment in our common life together. Dues don’t just cover your costs for the 

General Chapter, they also help cover the cost of seminarians to attend the General Chapter 

Retreat or local chapter retreats,  contribute toward the administrative needs of the Society in 

terms of the fees for our accountants and investment managers, and even pay for postage.  
 

As we celebrate the glorious Easter mysteries for these 50 days and move toward the feast of the 

Holy Trinity, I pray to the Father through His Son and in His Spirit that the work of the Society 

of the Holy Trinity may prosper and redound to God’s glory and the renewal of our churches. 
 

In our common work and service, 

 

The Rev. Pari R. Bailey, STS Secretary 


